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NEW ORDER – DIVINE INTERVENTION 
IHBC South Branch Seminar

Friday 19th January 2018 at All Saints Church, The Bury, Odiham, 
Hampshire, RG29 1LZ

Registration and coffee : 9.30—10.00 am

Introduction to the day: Jonathan Clarke, Chairman of South Branch IHBC

Richard Peats – Historic England – Why should we care about churches?

Antony Feltham-King – St Anne’s Gate Architects – The re-ordering of All Saints Church

Catherine Roberts – The Diocese of Winchester – The Faculty System, Law and procedures

Joe Elders – C of E Cathedral and Church Buildings Division – "Open and Sustainable churches; 
making our buildings fit for the future in a fast changing society".

Simon Goddard – The Goddard Partnership – Common requirements of changes in churches

Kevin Thomas – Ecclesiastical Insurance – “Property Risk Management in Churches 
A specialist Insurers Perspective”.

A hot lunch will be provided.

Directions: All Saints Church is located in The Bury, behind the High Street (RG29 1LZ). There 
is usually some parking available close to the church (The Bury Car Park) including bays for 
registered disabled visitors. Alternatively at Deer Park View (RG29 1JY). Both these car parks 
are Pay and Display. Parking is however restricted and it is recommended that delegates share 
transport wherever possible. The nearest train station is at Hook (9.7miles) on South Western 
Railway.

Please notify us of any dietary requirements.

Churches are increasingly coming under pressure to better serve their communities by
providing additional facilities including basics such as heating, kitchens and WCs plus
opportunities for meeting rooms and general reordering. All these changes need to pass
through the Faculty System before implementation. This conference seeks to guide
delegates through the process of understanding and acknowledging significance of church
buildings, and summarises the law and Faculty system which must be followed. Case studies
illustrate the issues and there will be opportunity to ask questions. The day promises to be
a MUST for conservation practitioners, Local Authority Conservation staff, DAC Members and
Church representatives


